
Sayyid Al-Hakeem arrives at Holy Karbala to meet its governor, Department
Directors

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, is honored to visit the holy

Shrines of Imam Al-Hussein, and his brother Abi Al-Fadhl Al-Abbas “Peace Be Upon Them” on

14/12/2022. H.E. met at his first station the governor of Holy Karbala, Mr. Naseef Al-Khitabi,

and the Directors of Service Departments in the province, and listened to His Excellency’s

briefing of the service reality in the province, In addition to the future projects and the

nature of challenges. H.E. lauded the level of the provided services.

H.E. illustrated that Karbala is a success story to be followed by other provinces, calling to

maintain the work in what harmonizes with the reality of the city and its Islamic and touristic

geographical location.

H.E. also affirmed the importance of the Holy City of Karbala to Muslims all around the world

and the importance of having allocations fit to the size of challenges facing the province,

such as the number of visitors which on several occasions reach tens of millions around the

year. H.E. indicated the political reality, government service, and reform measures to combat

corruption and reform the administration. In addition, H.E. called to support the government

and investment opportunities enhanced by the relative financial abundance, security stability,

parliament support, and positive international and regional atmosphere.


